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Manager's Introduction

We have been blessed with some beautiful weather, allowing us to enjoy the warmth
of the sun as we spend more time outdoors. We are making the most of this season
with a variety of activities and events that embrace this lovely time of year.

We invite our residents and their families to join in the fun and create wonderful
memories together.
 
Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Ann Lyell
Home Manager

Save The Date

BBQ Fun Days

Over the past few months, Trinity House has seized the great opportunity to get
everyone outside and enjoy a BBQ lunch. Everyone has relished these occasions to
gather outdoors, and these lunches have sparked many conversations about
summer holidays and having barbecues on the beach as well as during holidays
abroad. One of our BBQ lunches was in celebration of VE Day, where the staff
dressed up and put on a show for the residents; it was an amazing day for all
involved.

Sailing Away

Our sailing season has started! Every year, Trinity House arranges with the Seagull
Trust Cruises at Ratho to take as many residents as possible onto the canal. We set
off in the morning, enjoying a relaxing time sailing down to Livingston and stopping
for lunch before returning for dinner at Trinity House. Everyone loves getting out on
the boat and enjoying the sunshine. We have been very fortunate to have had
amazing weather for our trips, which allowed us to revel in most of the sailing
experience on the deck under the sun.

Trip out to the Zoo

Here at Trinity House, we are animal mad! We recently enjoyed a trip to Edinburgh
Zoo, where we had the pleasure of making enrichment toys for the meerkats before
joining a keeper for animal antics. We got to meet many animals and learn all about
their habitats and how to care for them.

Highland Games Preparation

Our amazing team of activity coordinators has teamed up with our sister homes to
arrange our very own Highland Games. Our residents have been hard at work
getting ready for the event, designing their own logo, banner, and ducks!

Hatching Chicks

We were very fortunate this Easter to welcome some furry friends; seven fluffy
chicks hatched at Trinity House, and we were all delighted to see them. Having the
chicks with us brings so much joy to the home and sparks many reminiscing
conversations.

Social Media

We will be making good use of Facebook to keep families connected and would be
grateful if you could "Like" our page to keep up to date.

Don't forget to 'Like' us!

 

Review Us

Feedback is so important, we love hearing your thoughts, ideas and positive
responses. We would welcome any feedback at this time so if you have a spare
minute or two, please leave us a review on Carehome.co.uk by clicking the link
below. Thank you in advance!

Click here to submit a review!

We would also be grateful for your reviews of Trinity House on Google My Business,
the link is as follows:

Click here to submit a Google Review
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